
 
 
 

t:\documents\intranet\reports\2004\august\an294-2004.doc 

10 COMMUNITIES DEPARTMENT - THE SHORE - ESTABLISHMENT OF FIXED TERM POST 
(AN294-2004) 

 
Committee Report No 324-2004 established a number of posts from the Allocation of Additional 
Resources for Work with Young People, including the mainstreaming of the post of Shore Manager. 
 
Having secured funding for the above post, finance is now available to create a temporary Youth 
Worker Post which would enable services at The Shore to be extended, enhancing  the programme 
and utilising the building more fully.  
 
The Committee are asked to approve the establishment of a full time post of Youth Worker, graded 
CEW, £17,340 - £22,398, for a fixed term period up to 31 March 2006. 
 
The financial implications of this proposal will be £11,975 in the first year and £23,950 in the following 
year and can be met from the existing Quality of Life Funding. 
 


